
BOARSHAW PRIMARY FAIRTRADE GROUP  

             Tuesday 26th September 2017 

 

Present: Bobby, Isla, Lily, Kady, Kai, Lily, Ella, Emaleigh, Alfie and Mrs 

Beehan. 

To start the meeting, Mrs Beehan showed the Fairtrade symbol and 

asked if the children had seen it before. Some children had noticed it 

on the Fairtrade display or on certain chocolates. (Maltesers, Kitkat) 

Next we talked about why we wanted to be on the Fairtrade team for 

this school year. Most wanted to learn a little bit more about Fairtrade 

and how it impacts on the farmers. When asked what they already 

know about Fairtrade, this is what they said: 

 “It helps the farmers when they haven’t got any money”- Lily 

 “Farmers make food and get paid a fair amount for it”-Ella 

 “Kitkats are Fairtrade”-Kady 

 

Mrs Beehan showed the children a video from the Fairtrade website 

where a farmer talked about how he benefits from being part of the 

Fairtrade Foundation.  

We then discussed about the work the previous groups have done to 

achieve the first 2 awards (Fairaware and Fairactive). 

The children were asked to think about any ideas they had which we 

could use this year and they could bring these ideas to the next 

meeting.  


